Hungerford Nature Center 191 Farmington Ave. Kensington, CT 06037 (860) 827-9064



New Britain Youth Museum 30 High Street New Britain, CT 06051 (860) 225-3020

April 13, 2021

Timberlin Golf Course Jerry Salvio, Director 330 Southington Road Berlin, CT 06037

Dear Jerry.

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me today regarding our upcoming fundraiser. This year's auction is planned for June 19th and marks our 21st anniversary of this event. As I'm sure you aware, we are a 501Cs non-profit nature center and a children's museum. With the generosity of people like you, this event raises much needed funds for our educational programs, animal care and interactive exhibits.

A foursome and carts would be a wonderful addition to this year's auction and surely coveted by many. Timberlin is a very special gem in our community.

This year has been especially difficult for non-profit organizations such as ours. We need your help now more than ever to continue our mission of education and inspiration.

Should you have any questions please feel free to reach out to me.

Thank you again for your consideration of our request.

Warmest regards,

Donna Veach

Development & Marketing Director